
  MBE/WBE/DBE Subcontractors & Suppliers

I.L. Long Construction Co., Inc. is seeking bids from Qualified Subcontractors including Minority Business Enterprises and Women Business Enterprises for the “NCSU – Centennial Campus Plaza” in Raleigh, NC. Bids are due by 10:00 A.M. Tuesday, December 20th, 2022.  I.L. Long is an equal opportunity employer.  Call 336-661-1887 between the hours of 8am–5pm, Monday-Friday or email rcollins@illong.com for more information.
